PEI Virtual Provincial Science Fair
The 2021 PEI Science Fair will be a virtual fair open to students in grades 7 through 12. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Schools are encouraged to promote this virtual science fair opportunity to students. We will follow the regular school allocations  (https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GdODdXiWapCBB8KAFO1Civ1g0vkVi6Mr/view?usp=sharing), but additional project submissions from a school will be considered, based on available capacity. 
Students will upload their project to the online platform that will be ready in February. The link will be sent out when it is available. 
Students and teachers can look at last year’s entries by clicking on the Exhibition Hall at https://projectboard.world/ysc to understand what an entry will look like. 

Deadline to upload project:	Wednesday, March 31, 2021

To enter a project a student or student pair will submit the following via the platform:  
           - video – 1 minute introduction to project
           - project board in sections (eg. why, what, findings, what’s next, references) which could include pictures
           - brief summary of project (up to 150 words)	
Judging of projects will happen over a period from April 1 - 9 with the winners announced on April 12
We will be recognizing the top projects in the junior (grades 7, 8), intermediate (grades 9, 10), and senior (grades 11, 12) divisions and also choosing the top projects who will compete at the Canada Wide Science Fair being held virtually in May.
If you have any questions regarding the provincial fair please contact Cindy Ramsay (cmramsay@edu.pe.ca). 
* If students are doing projects involving people (including surveys) or animals they must get permission from the ethics committee of the PEI Science Fair before starting. Contact Cindy Ramsay for more information.  
*  Check the PEI Science Fair site at http://www.peisciencefair.ca/ for further information and helpful hints.
